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2024 Reorganization Meeting

Congratulations to the elected Council 

members!

PAGE 4
Winter Classes
Registration is now open

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

January 4, 2023
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Medal Ceremony

Gloucester Township to hold Medal ceremo-

ny for the veterans of the township

	 On Wednesday, January 3, 2024, Council President Orlan-
do Mercado, Council Vice President Michael Mignone, Council-
woman Tara Walters, and Councilman Jim Nash were sworn-in to 
their respective roles during the reorganization meeting. 
(Continued on Page 2)

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
HOLDS ANNUAL REORGANIZATION MEETING



Mayor Mayer thanked Council for the great relationship he has with Council and for “what you do and what you are going to 
do to make this community a great place to live. Thank you for taking the time away from your families to serve other families 
– it is very much appreciated.” The mayor thanked Council President Mercado for his continued leadership and congratulated 
him on another term. The mayor also thanked assemblyman-elect Dan Hutchison who is moving on to the State legislature, 
senator-elect Paul Moriarty, County Commissioner Melinda Kane, Chief David Harkins, Business Administrator Tom Cardis, 
and Township Clerk Nancy Power. 
“I am very fortunate, because I get to go around this town and meet so many good people: people who want to make a difference 
and people who want a nice place to live. I know that we have that here in Gloucester Township; and there’s more to do. With 
the team behind me we are going to get a lot done!” said Mayor Mayer.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP HOLDS ANNUAL REORGANIZATION MEETING

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QN1lthkyMdM&t=4s
https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720313810955/


	 Under close supervision as a trainee: Receives and responds 
to radio, telephone, or other electronic requests for emergency assis-
tance including law enforcement, fire, medical, or other emergency 
services and/or dispatches appropriate units to response sites; does 
other related duties as required.
	 The Gloucester Township Police Department Telecom-
municator, or Dispatcher, is often the unsung professional of the 
emergency response team. Unlike local police departments who use 
County Telecommunicators, the Gloucester Township Telecommu-
nicators work jointly with our police officers right on site in our 
headquarters’ updated Community Policing and Emergency Dis-
patch Center. 
	 Police Support Application must be completed for consider-
ation for this position. Applications may be obtained at the munici-
pal building or click here to download the Police Support Applica-
tion HERE.
Completed applications should be submitted to Gloucester Town-
ship Human Resources. For questions contact Human Resources at 
856-228-4000, ext. 7071 | Fax: (856) 232-0134, email hr@glotwp.
com .

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
EMPLOYER

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP TO 
HOLD MEDAL CEREMONY 

FOR THE VETERANS
	 Mayor David Mayer and Township Council are excited to 
announce that Gloucester Township will be hosting a medal cere-
mony for the veterans of the Township. The medal ceremony is a 
significant event that holds a great importance to the honorees as 
well as their families and the community. The event will show ap-
preciation to the veterans and recognize and honor them for their 
service and sacrifice in the military. The veterans will receive the 
Gloucester Township Meritorious Service Medal. 

	 “On behalf of the Township Council and myself, I cordial-
ly invite you to the medal ceremony to be held on Saturday, Oc-
tober 5th, 2024, at 10:00 AM at Gloucester Township Community 
Park. Your service has ensured our freedom and secured our way 
of life; and this ceremony is a way to express our gratitude and 
appreciation for protecting our nation,” said Mayor David Mayer.

Veterans must RSVP by August 1st by either filling out the form 
below or calling the Mayor’s Office at 856-374-3514.

https://glotwp19.wpenginepowered.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/POLICE-SUPPORT-EMPLOYMENT-APPLICATION-2019.pdf
https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-medal-ceremony/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

	 Registration is now open for all Recreation Department’s 

Winter 2024 Programs. CommunityPass online registration ac-

cepts debit and credit cards: Visa and Mastercard (please note that 

a separate 2.9% processing fee will be added). The Recreation 

Center does accept in-person registration during business hours. 

Cash, checks, and credit/debit cards will be accepted in person 

(the processing fee will still apply for cards). To view the Winter 

Catalogue and register, please CLICK HERE.

Gloucester Township Police Annual Sock Drive Is Happening NOW!

GTPD has begun to collect NEW, unused socks at the GTPD Watch 
Desk, located at the front bottom floor of 1261 Chews Landing Road, 
Gloucester Township, NJ 08021 until February 1st! 
Those new socks will be distributed to those in need this winter 
through one of our local homeless outreach programs! 

https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list.cfm?season_id=23017

